Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
ATKINS - Bartow
The Florida Department of Transportation, District One, announces a public workshop to which all people are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, April 3, 2014, 5:00 p.m. ‒ 7:00 p.m.
PLACE: Immokalee One-Stop Career Center, 750 S. Fifth Street, Immokalee, FL

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: SR 29 Project Development & Environment (PD&E) Study in Immokalee. The study proposes improvements to SR 29 from Oil Well Road to SR 82 in Collier County. Transportation improvements may expand SR 29 from two lanes to four lanes and/or consider alternatives that bypass downtown Immokalee. People can attend at any time during the two-hour open house. Project staff will display plans and answer questions about proposed widening alternatives for SR 29. The PD&E study will produce a conceptual design for acceptance by the Federal Highway Administration.
For more information about the project or the public workshop please contact Gwen G. Pipkin, FDOT Project Manager at (863)519-2375 or by email at gwen.pipkin@dot.state.fl.us.
This workshop is held in compliance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and related statutes. Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. People who require special accommodations at the workshop under the Americans with Disabilities Act, should contact Jamie Schley, District One Title VI Coordinator at (863)519-2573 or by email at jamie.schley@dot.state.fl.us least 7 days before the meeting. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service at 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (voice).
